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Letter From the Principal

March 2022

The

WAVE

Sea Turtle Families,

If you ever want an appreciation for how fast time moves. . . write a monthly newsletter.  It feels 

like just yesterday we were talking Punxsutawney Phil and the other weather prognosticating 

groundhogs and now we are in March discussing a stray Chinese desert dog, our Spring Carnival, 

and other March happenings.  March is a great month for our school and our community.  Of 

course, first up in March we have our Finding Gobi presentation tomorrow during school.  Don’t 

forget to bring in your order forms if you’d like a copy of Finding Gobi with Gobi’s pawprint 

inside.  You can find another copy in the wave if you need it.   

The fun continues straight into this weekend when the Spring Carnival sponsored by Lazzara 

opens this Saturday at noon.  The carnival is like a chocolate sundae of fun filled with 

inflatables, games, baked goods, and more!   The cherry on top of this delicious fun sundae is 

the chance to pie several notable PVPV Rawlings dignitaries in the face.  Did Mr. Woolston give 

you too much homework?  Here’s your chance to pie him in the face!  Ms. Link or Mrs. Gryzbk

took away your recess that time you didn’t complete your classwork?  Payback time!  Have you 

always wanted to see Coach Sparks hair covered in Cool Whip?  This is your chance!  Not a fan 

of Dr. Gates’ Australian accent from the last video and want to teach him a thing or two. . . pie 

time!  We look forward to seeing you all there!  

Next week of course we celebrate with the community as the Players Championship returns to 

TPC Sawgrass.  We know how many of our families and community members work so diligently 

to put together this amazing event!  

Then of course, we have our annual Spring Break.  I hope you all can spend time with family and 

friends, maybe cook up some corned beef and cabbage for St. Patrick’s Day,  and get some well 

needed rest before we finish of the final 9 weeks of the school year.  If they go by as fast as the 

first 27, it will be here before we know it. . . only two more Waves until the end of the year!

Thank you everyone!

Dr. Gates



5th – Spring Carnival

7th – Battle of the Books (Virtual!)

11th- Teacher Planning Day

17th- St. Patrick’s Day

14-18th Spring Break

21st Classes Resume for Students           

24th Kid of Character- Trustworthiness

We’re Here to Help!

Rawlings phone calls, emails, notes, etc.-

Rawlings Receptionist Mel Intemann:  

547-8570 

Melissa.Intemann@stjohns.k12.fl.us

OR

PV phone calls, emails, notes, etc.-

PV Receptionist Anne Rubocki:

547-3820

Anne.Rubocki@stjohns.k12.fl.us

Lost & Found:

If your child has lost something, 

they may look in our Lost & 

Found on the Cafeteria stage at 

either school. Items not picked up 

will be donated at the end of the 

school year.

mailto:Melissa.Intemann@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:anne.rubocki@stjohns.k12.fl.us


The Yearling, based on the novel written by our very 

own Marjorie Kinnan Rawlings, will be airing on Turner 

Classic Movies this month! 





From the Clinic:

Both the PV and Rawlings clinics need donations of 

elastic-waist bottoms (leggings, shorts, sweats) for boys 

and girls, as well as new packages of underwear.

School Hours:

8:00 – Doors Open

8:15 – First Bell: Students report to class

8:20 – Morning Announcements

8:25 – Tardy Bell

2:45 – Dismissal

After 8:25: Please park your car and walk your child into the 

office and sign them in. Thank you!

Don’t Forget!

Early Release is

1:45 every 

Wednesday

Dismissal Reminders: 
Transportation Changes & Early Pickups:

Please arrange transportation changes and early pickups before 2:00

(1:00 on Wed). Please notify the front office if you have transportation 

changes for your child. This makes dismissal much smoother in the 

afternoon if we know where students are supposed to be. We 

appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

PVPV (904) 547-3820                              Rawlings (904) 547-8570

A friendly reminder to our Sea Turtle families, that to have 

access to the campus, for any reason, you must complete the 

School Access Form. Here is the link to fill out the form! 

Click here  for more information: 

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/










We would like to thank and recognize our 

Family/Corporate Sponsors for the Spring Carnival! 

We appreciate YOU!

Leatherback
Aaron Family

Cici Anderson & Jenna Fisher Real Estate Team

Bajwa Family

New Whiskey Jax in Atlantic Beach

Johnson Family

Julie Nelson Design

Sunrise Mobile Vet

White Family

Wodehouse Family

Flathead
Big's Sports

Winters Family

Hawksbill
Fugger Family

Gregory Family

Zarczynski Family

Green
Hoffmann Family

White Family

Colella-Shannon 

Family

Braren Family

Moonen Family

Ryan Family

Rowlands Family



The Spring Carnival Auction website is LIVE! Log on to 

https://www.biddingowl.com/PVPVRawlings2022 to start 

bidding today. The auction will close on Saturday at 3:30 

pm. Auction items can be picked up at the Auction Tent 

at 3:45pm. If you are unable to pick up on Saturday, 

please pick the item up on Monday, March 7 from 8am -

11am. Please park in the Rawlings parking lot and walk 

into the Rawlings lobby. There will be a table set up to 

pick up all remaining auction items. All Teacher 

experience winners will be contacted directly and do NOT 

need to pick up on March 5.

We have a few open spots for adult volunteers to run 

some of the games. If we do not have adult supervision 

for the games listed in the signup, students will not be 

able to participate in the activity.

Please sign up here:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b044bafa622abfc1-

20222

https://www.biddingowl.com/PVPVRawlings2022
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b044bafa622abfc1-20222


Spring Carnival SHOUT OUT!
The PTO would like to send a special shout-out 

to Sea Turtle parent, Julie Nelson, for providing 

graphic design assistance with our Carnival 

flyers and graphics this year. Please show your 

support by visiting Julie Nelson Design for all 

of your graphic design needs.

www.julienelsondesign.com

PTO Board Elections!
Come join us! Be a part of the PVPV/Rawlings PTO Board!

Nominations are being accepted now to fill the upcoming open PTO 

board positions at PVPV/Rawlings. Anyone who will have a student 

attending PVPV/Rawlings fall of 2022 is eligible. Please email your 

name, position(s) of interest, and contact information to 

pvpvrawlingspto@gmail.com. We will be holding elections in April 

and announcing the new board at the May General PTO 

Meeting. Nominations will be taken until April 1st. Please review all 

open board positions and associated descriptions at 

www.pvpvrawlingspto.com.

http://www.julienelsondesign.com/
mailto:pvpvrawlingspto@gmail.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.pvpvrawlingspto.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMelissa.Intemann%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C4076353e536f4848d70708d9e206d879%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637789342399257437%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=mS9Bq8tti9E53EQUYbVX26KRBrJwmoq%2F3LKLTHhjE%2BQ%3D&reserved=0


CONGRATULATIONS to Nate Wolf from Mrs. Reams class!

He won the DAR essay contest and will get to share his essay 

on February 1st at the Marsh Landing Country Club.

His topic was The Tomb of The Unknown Soldier.

Honorable Mention students were: Jolie Miller, 

Mina Bohsali, MeiNing Chen, Corryn Miller.



CONGRATULATIONS to our 
February Kids of Character!

KINDERGARTEN

Justin Rendall

Charlie Goedecke

Evelyn Carpenter

Arly Bluett

Ellen Huang

Makenzie Lawrence

JouleTsai

True Springs

Chase Brewer

FIRST GRADE

Lorelei Garrow

Ben Schuck

Michael Bosl

Emma Adams

Bo Wodehouse

Ellis Dolan

Sebastian Rodriguez

Max Paz Tassara

Phoebe Ruun

Logan Alt

SECOND GRADE

THIRD GRADE

Leana Dettlaff

Isabella Arcuri

Jack McCabe

Fletcher Aaron

Gavin Garrow

Linley Hartman

Syndey Gunnell

Tristan Henderson

Dylan Goertz

Eliana Paly

FOURTH GRADE

John Treace

Grace Bosl

Chelsea Nelson

Emmett Hicks

ElijahHatfield

Ben Kimber

Amaia Ruiz

Artharv Garg

FIFTH GRADE

Mina Bohsali

Audrey Rich

Nelson Silverio

Paige Kendall

Liam Hanyecz

Elina Memisevic

KaiyaBlasini

Kylie Mossell

Emmy McLaughlin

PVPV RESOURCE/ACE

Rockland Lopez

Ava Grimsley

RAWLINGS RESOURCE/ACE

Mina Bohsali

Ava Voisin

Camille Caron

LucyLedford

Sofia Rosimini

Kareena Patel

Mackie Wallrath

Bronson Babin

Rylee Brant

Saanvi Chaudhary

RheaLynn Jones



• Do your share to make your school and 

community better

• Cooperate

• Get involved in community affairs

• Stay informed; vote.

• Be a good neighbor

• Obey laws and rules; respect authority.

• Protect the environment.

You can show good citizenship by being a 

leader in your school or community. 

Leadership isn’t a job-it is an action. 

Everyone in your family can be a leader.



Dear Parent/Guardians:

Just a friendly reminder that the 

Parent’s Bill of Rights, FL Statute 

1014.06, went into effect on January 19, 

2022. We are still waiting to hear back 

from 40 families. If you haven’t 

responded thus far, would you please do 

so by using the link below. Thank you! 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V

9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUcWtRwFHFx9Il3z-

PwoFASxURTdZUTRLVjlWOU9CS0ZPRTNCWFVXTzlYV

S4u

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUcWtRwFHFx9Il3z-PwoFASxURTdZUTRLVjlWOU9CS0ZPRTNCWFVXTzlYVS4u




Daily Awesomeness!

Ms. Huston’s 

class celebrating 

100 Days of 

School!

Kindergarten teachers ALSO celebrating the 100th

day of school!

The PVPV 

Rawlings Family-

Teachers & Staff 

that ALSO have 

students here!



More Awesomeness!

Ms. Bettler’s 5th Grade Class 

on Field Day!

Field Day
Thank you to our Field 

Day sponsors, The 

Goddard School & 

Donovan Heat & Air, for 

providing each student 

with a Field Day shirt! 





WANT TO RENT THE ROCK????





Meet Fluffy Bite McFinger!
Congrats to Mr. Zerrahn's class for winning the Edu Gators 

contest this year!



Summer is just around the corner.

With this thought in mind we would like to announce that we are 

holding a summer camp right here at PVPV/Rawlings, on the 

Rawlings Campus, this summer.  Camp will be staffed by 

PVPV/Rawlings Employees.

Details are in the works right now.

Here are the basic details we have so far:

PLACE: RAWLINGS CAMPUS

DATES: Week of June 13

Week of June 20

Week of June 27

Week of July 5

TIME: CAMP – 8:00 – 12:00

AFTERCARE – 12:00 – 3:00

PRICING: REGISTRATION FEE:  $25 Per Child

MORNING CAMP:  $250 

($25 Discount each additional child) Per Week

AFTERCARE:  Additional $25 Per Child Per Week

Watch for Registration to be out shortly with further details.



 

 

Hello Sea Turtle Families! 

The return to normal food service operations started on December 
1, 2021. Students who qualifed for free or reduced meals based on 
direct certification or a family income application will continue to 
receive meals at no or reduced costs.  Students who are not 
eligible based on income will return to a PAID status. The cost for 
Paid Lunch is $2.80. 
 
If a student has a negative lunch balance, they will only be allowed 
to purchase lunch. Students must have money in their lunch 
accounts to buy ala carte food items and entrees. 
 
Prepayments into student lunch accounts can be made by using 
PayPams.  The link to this service is located at 
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/paypams/ 
 
 
Online and printable applications are located on the SJCSD 
Website at https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/free/ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 904-547-8576 
 
Thanks,  
 
Michele Garren 
Cafeteria Manager 
 

 

Breakfast Lunch

Elementary:
Paid $1.25 $2.80

Reduced $0.30 0.40

Middle/High

:

Paid $1.25 $2.95

Reduced $0.30 $0.40





Bill Grub, Managing Partner

10375Centurion Parkway North

Jacksonville, FL 32256

904-997-3030

williamgrub@newyorklife.com



If you receive free or reduced lunch, you may 

qualify for a weekend food supplement program 

known as Blessings-in-a-Backpack. This food 

staple snack bag is given out weekly throughout 

the school year. The bag is typically sent home 

in your child’s backpack on Friday afternoons.

If you would like to participate or need further 

information about Blessings in a Backpack, 

please contact your building’s counselor, 

Heather Harrington (PV) or Christy Thacker 

(Rawlings).To apply for free or reduced lunch, 

visit the St. Johns County website at 

www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/free/. You may also 

contact the cafeteria manager, Michele Garren at 

547-8576, for questions related to the application 

process.  

Blessings in a Backpack 

mailto:heather.harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Christy.Thacker@stjohns.k12.fl.us
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/free/


L I B R A R Y  N E W S !!!
The district Battle of the Books in next Monday, March 7th, 

starting at 9:00! The competition is virtual. You can watch 

the event live by using the link provided on the attachment.



3-5

Maggie Black

Mina Bohsali

Grace Bosl

Colin Bovee

Samantha Brant

Ryan Broughton

Keegan Carroll

MeiNing Chen

YanNing Chen

Lilah Dubois

Sophia Durso

Sadie Evans

Christopher Franke

Gavin Garrow

Violet Graves

Andrew Grub

Arinan Guru

Zack Hanburry

Emmett Hicks

Ben Kimber

Delaney Knecht

Gemma Laaser

Lucy Landeweer

Lucy Lommel

Nick Marty

Emily McLaughlin

Reid Miranda

Isabel Moran

Riley Nibi

Emily Pak

Lilly Ritchie

Luke Sekeres

Aubrey Somensatto

Anjelica Tatavets

Lydia Tsao

Colton Veleber

Maisie Wainer

Austin Wodehouse

Nate Wolf

Jaxie Zarczynski

These Student & Teachers have read 
all 15 Sunshine State Young

Readers Award books!  

Mr. Edeker

Mr. Woolston

Ms. Garcia

Ms. Grzybek

Ms. Stewman







Congratulations to the “Celebrate 

Literacy Week 2022” 

Bookmark Winners! 

Kindergarten – Ellen Huang, Reagan Schwarz, Raegan Dixon

Kindergarten Honorable Mention – Jake Phillips

1st Grade – Asha Dixon, Aurora Hunter, Brooks Johnston

2nd Grade – Kate Beshany, Ava Rose McNair, Lina Issa

3rd Grade – YanNing Chen, Kyle Wilkinson, Violet Graves

4th Grade – Jaxie Zarczynski, Emma Berutti, Freda Stamper

5th Grade – Jenna Jaouad, Jocelyn Hill, Lakely Wallace







Congratulations, to the following students, that have been selected to be 

on our school “Battle of the Books” team! These students will compete in 

the district’s virtual battle on March 7, 2022. Battle of the Books is an 

exciting reading competition for 3rd, 4th & 5th grade students where 

school teams must match a book quote to the correct Sunshine State 

Young Readers Award Book. Team Members: Maggie Black, Christopher 

Franke, MeiNing Chen, Nate Wolf, Violet Grave, Nick Marty (Alternate)









Deputy Watson’s Car Line Reminders:
Deputy Watson would like to 

remind everyone of some very 

important information regarding 

school pick up and drop off. 

Please follow all signs and 

arrows in the parking lot. When 

instructed, please pull up to the 

designated area to pick up your 

child. To assist in buckling 

seatbelts at PV, you may pull into 

a parking spot on your way out, 

but please do not hold up the car 

line. 

Car Line is a No-Phone-Zone

FLORIDA LAW ON VEHICLE CHILD RESTRAINT

Florida law prohibits using a handheld “wireless communication device” while 

operating a vehicle in any school zone, school crossing, or work zone. The 

definition of a wireless communication device is broad and includes cellphones, 

tablets, laptops, and similar devices.









COMMUNITY PARTNERS


